
 

Opioid-related insurance claims rise 3,000
percent
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(HealthDay)—The number of private health insurance claims for
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Americans addicted to opioids and heroin rose 3,203 percent from 2007
to 2014, according to a Fair Health report. 

Fair Health is a nonprofit group concerned with transparency in health
care costs and health insurance information. 

Since 2011, there were also large increases in the number of claims
associated with opioid abuse, heroin overdoses, and drug dependence, 
CNBC reported. In 2014, more than 28,000 people in the U.S. died from
opioid overdoses. 

Unlike previous opioid epidemics, "the present crisis is
disproportionately affecting white, middle-class people in non-urban
settings, including those with private health insurance," the Fair Health
report stated. 

  More information: More Information

Copyright © 2016 HealthDay. All rights reserved.

Citation: Opioid-related insurance claims rise 3,000 percent (2016, August 3) retrieved 13 July
2023 from https://medicalxpress.com/news/2016-08-opioid-related-percent.html

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private
study or research, no part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is
provided for information purposes only.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

2/2

https://medicalxpress.com/tags/health+care+costs/
https://medicalxpress.com/tags/health+care+costs/
https://medicalxpress.com/tags/private+health+insurance/
http://www.fairhealth.org/servlet/servlet.FileDownload?file=01532000001nwD2
http://www.healthday.com/
https://medicalxpress.com/news/2016-08-opioid-related-percent.html
http://www.tcpdf.org

